From: DEAN GAMBILL <dean.gambili@comcast.net>

Date: April 7, 2022 at 19:40:44 EDT

To: "Hines, C. Hunter" <chhines@dekalbcountyga.gov>

Subject: Stone Mountain Fiyers have sold our aircraft, vacated Hangar B-7 and ask that we request a
30 day natice of ending our hangar lease

Dear Mr. Hines:

Stone Mountain Fiyers has sold Cessna 182 N2803Y and has vacated hangar B7. The
hangar is cleaned out and the lock has been removed. It is availabie for re-lease at this
time, however, the rent is paid through Aprif 30. | want to give this 30 day notice as
required under the lease. If the hangar can be re-leased at an earlier date, it would be
much appreciated. Any refund for the remaining rent can be mailed to me at my current

address:

Dean L Gambill Jr

2816 Sheephead Court

St. Augustine, FL 32092-2441

Thank you for all your assistance.
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